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As an Oregonian I strongly oppose this bill to eliminate our long standing vote by mail 

elections. In 1998 voters overwhelmingly supported vote by mail for all elections, 

which has proven to be successful. The voter turnout has risen as it is more 

convenient for voters as well as aiding the disabled who have a difficult time getting 

to the polls.  

 

Please defeat this one-sided bill. Thank you. 


